
 

 

 

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 096 of 2018 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/26/95/7 

 

 

29 August 2018 

 

 

 

Amendment to Firework Displays in Grand Harbour – Senglea Feast 

 

Reference is being made to Local Notice to Mariners No 93 of 2018 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that the barges 

will be moored in position on the 31st August instead of the 3rd September as issued in 

Local Notice to Mariners 93 of 2018. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 


